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I am opposed to this bill because OHA is a mere extension of big Pharma and the 

corporate medical establishment. During COVID, the OHA fully demonstrated its 

incestuous ties to the aforementioned entities by pushing untested vaccines on the 

public and acting in concert with state and federal agencies to unnecessarily 

extended a state of emergency that decimated small businesses and closed schools 

to in person learning, causing grave harm to our students. 


